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May 19th, 1914.

E. M. Ashworth, Esq., Secretary and Asst. General Manager, Toronto Hydro-Electric System, Toronto :

Dear Sir,—Yours of May 16th, re rate reduction is to hand. The material to which you refer was pre­
pared by the officials of the Hydro-Electric Power Commission for their own use, but as a matter of courtesy 
was sent to your Commission for their own information, and before it is further dealt with or in any way made 
public, it would be necessary that I should lay the matter before the Commission and have their direction 
respecting it, which will be done at the next meeting, when you may expect to hear further.

Yours truly,

(Signed) W W. POPE, Secretary.

May 19, 1914.

Hydro-Electric Power Commission of Ontario, Continental Life Building, Toronto :

RATE REDUCTION.

Gentlemen,—With further reference to my letter of the 16th inst. re the above, the Commissioners will be 
glad of your reply by to-morrow if possible.

Apologizing for troubling you, I am, gentlemen,

Yours faithfully,

E. M. ASHWORTH,
Secretary and Assistant General Manager.


